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Board of Management Agreed Report 17/10/2023 
 

 
 

Child Protection 
The Board of Management formerly adopted the new 2023 Child Protection Procedures at 
the meeting on 17/10/2023 

 
To: Lisnagry National School Community 
 

 The Board of Management’s annual review of the school’s Child Safeguarding 
Statement was completed at the board meeting of 17/10/2023. 

 

 This review was conducted wit the “checklist for review of the Child Safeguarding 
Statement” published on the Department’s website www.education.ie. 
 

Signed: Noel Fox Date: 17/10/2023 
Chairperson, Board of Management 
 
Signed: Michael Feeney Date: 17/10/2023 
Principal/Secretary to the Board of Management 
 
 

Anti-Bullying 
 

 The Board of Management’s annual review of the school’s anti-bullying policy and 
its implementation was completed at the Board meeting of 17/10/2023. 

 

 This review was conducted in accordance with the checklist set out in Appendix 4 of 
the Department’s Anti-Bullying procedures for Primary and Post-Primary schools. 
 

Signed: Noel Fox Date: 17/10/2023 
Chairperson, Board of Management 
 
Signed: Michael Feeney Date: 17/10/2023 
Principal/Secretary to the Board of Management 
 
 
 
The Board of Management have ratified the Wellbeing policy.  Wellbeing Improvement 
Plan being drawn up.  The Board of Management have ratified an Induction Policy for 
NQT’s. 
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Admissions Notice 
 

The Board of Management published the Admissions Notice for enrolment in September 
2024 and have therefore commenced the enrolment process.  It is important that 
applicants read the admissions notice and the policy in full. 
 
 

Outdoor Development 
 

New bike shelters fitted as part of the Safe Route to Schools programme.  Infant yard has 
been newly marked with playground games and some mud kitchens and picnic benches 
are on the way also.  New activity ball wall completed during the summer.  The Board of 
Management acknowledges the significant addition the new facilities will make to the lives 
of the children. 

 


